'La Corniche' Bayview 1907 (Figtree Flat).

c1906 Rainauds' Drumtochty

In 1905-6 Henri and Hedwig Rainaud take over Drumtochty and set up a restaurant and accommodation house. In December 1905 Henri Rainaud advertises that he is applying for a certificate authorising the issue of a Colonial Wine License for a house situated at Church Point, Bay View. (SMH 23 December 1905 P.14)

"Bayview – Drumtochty and *Ripley – First class Accom., French cuisine, ev. home con. H. Rainaud" (SMH 24 March 1906 P.6) {*Ripley is a house to the east of Drumtochty}

APPLICATION FOR A COI ONIAL WINE LICENCE To the Licensing Court of the Metropolitan LICENSING District -I, HENRI **RAINAUD**, of **Church Point**, BayView, do hereby give NOTICE that I desire to obtain and will at the next Quarterly Licensing Court, to beholden at Central Police Court, Sydney, on the 18th day of January, 1906 apply for a Certificate authorising the issue of a Colonial Wine License for a house situate at **Church Point**, Bay View, assessed at a rental of £50 a year Dated the 21st day of December, K15 HFNRI **RAINAUD**, Restaurant Proprietor, **Church Point** Bay View. Advertising. (1905, December 23). *The Sydney Morning Herald*(NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 14. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article14739538

BY ORDER OF THE EXECUTORS THE ESTATE OF THE LATE MR. WILLIAM JOSEPH BAKER.

ONE OF THE MOST CHARMING SPOTS AROUND SYDNEY.

CHURCH POINT, PITTWATER.

A pleasant Motor or Coach drive from Manly, through delightful and varied Scenery.

SPLENDID SUBDIVISION BLOCK OF ABOUT 30ACRES, PRACTICALLY A WATER FRONTAGE, with LARGE FRONTAGE to the MAIN ROAD, adjoining La Corniche, the well-known Accommodation House of Mons. **Rainaud**, and the old Public School, now the Property of Mr. Lesslie.

The LAND is Fenced, and the improvements comprise old W.B. COTTAGE, with Iron Roof, containing Verandah, Hall, 6 Rooms, Kitchen, 2 Room's off, detached Stables, Shed, etc. There is an old Orchard of various Fruit Trees, and the Land is mostly nicely grassed, and divided into Paddocks. The Property is let on Lease till 1st July out to Mons. **Rainaud**.

tar TnE VIEWS ARE SUPERB, and embrace Pittwater, Scotland Island, Newport, etc.

In the hands of a Capitalist for the building of week-end Cottages as on Investment, or for Subdivision purposes, the sale of this Property OFFERS EXCEP-TIONAL CHANCES. Numerous overtures have been made to the Trustees to sell portions of about 1 acre.

TITLE TORRENS. Plan at the Salerooms.

HARDIE and GORMAN have received Instructions to sell by Public Auction, at their Salerooms, 133 Pitt-street, at 11.30 o'clock on WEDNESDAY, 7th OCTOBER, 1908,

The above-described Property at Pittwater. Advertising. (1908, September 19). The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 22. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article15010463

GEORGE LAURI'S DEATH.

Sydney, January 11.

The circumstances in connection with the death of George John Lowe (George Lauri), who was found with his throat cut at Bayview on Tuesday last, were investigated by the coroner this afternoon. Marietta Constance Lowe, widow of the deceased, said on January 5 her husband was sitting on the verandah of the boarding house, and the witness was inside making a bed. The witness heard the deceased call, 'Marie, come here quick. Look, look.' The witness replied, All right, dear, I'll be out in a minute.' He repeated, 'Come quick and look at it.' She went out and saw the deceased leaning over, and blood was flowing from a wound. She thought at first that the blood was only from his nose, but when he turned she saw the razor. The witness called, and Madame Rainaud came out. The deceased then ran into the room and closed the door and called out, 'Keep them away, Don't let them come in. He then opened the door and fell outwards into her arms saying, 'Forgive me. I could bear this life no longer.' The witness asked him, 'Why did you do it?' He replied, 'Forgive me. 1 thought you might not love me.' The deceased asked them to lay him down, saying, 'Marie, I have always loved you.' The witness said her husband had suffered from loss of memory since their visit to Colombo in June. He had been suffering from hallucinations for some time, and had an idea that men were always following him about to club him. On one occasion he came in and said that men were waiting for him at the fence. The deceased a good many times had expressed his intention of taking his own life. When his memory, returned after lapses of this kind he would say, 'This cannot go on «ny longer. I am sure I am going mad. Sooner than this I -would cut my throat.' He had also said to her, 'Why don't yougive me poison?' The witness did not think her husband was bad enough to be shut up. He was 48 years of age, and was an actor by profession. Originally he was an architect. The Coroner found that the deceased had died from hemorrhage, caused by a wound in the throat, Self-inflicted, whilst the

deceased was of unsound mind. GEORGE LAURI'S DEATH. (1909, January 16). Chronicle(Adelaide, SA: 1895 - 1954), p. 41. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article88290698

DURING THE HOLIDAYS, INSPECT THESE MAGNIFICENT SITES.

"KYLES OF BUTE."

-'- A SUBDIVISION OF BAKER'S ORCHARD, BAYVIEW,

adjoining "La Corniche," the well-known French Restaurant, Beautifully GRASSED, GENTLY SLOPING BUILDING BLOCKS.

PRACTICALLY WATER FRONTAGES. THE **VIEWS**OF **PITTWATER** ABE LOVELY.

AUCTION SALE ON THE GROUND, NEXT SATURDAY, APRIL 22, 1911, AT 3 O'CLOCK.

Special Coach will leave Manly Wharf at 3.35 p.m. (Return Fare, 2/Ö). Special Motor 'Bus will leave Manly wharf at 1.15 (Return fare, 3/) on Day of Silc.

Tickets may be obtained from the Auctioneers. _HARDIE AND GORMAN. AUCTIONEERS, 333 PITT-STREET. Advertising. (1911, April 15). The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 20. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article15237926

Jpeg advertisement MONA VALE Advertising. (1911, September 9). The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 18. Retrieved

December 11, 2012, from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article15272695

BAY VIEW Pittwater-To Let, furn Cottages, from 25s per week. Boating; fishing. Bathing W Lambert, Harrington Ivy st. North Sydney. Advertising. (1911, September 9). The Sydney Morning Herald(NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 18. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article15272695

16. H. Rainaud 30/12/18, requesting construction of approach - at Baytiew 'Referred to the Engineer for report. **06/01/1919** Warringah Council Minutes

22 P S. Nott, 24/3/20, submitting plan of proposed sub-division of "La Corniche, Estate", Bayview referred to the Engineer. 03/05/1920 Warringah Council Minutes

(Q,uncillora Campbell and Greenwood) That the Engineer's recommendation to disapprove of proposed uJS Rejected, subdivision of "La Corniche Estate", Bayview, be adopted. 17/05/1920 Warringah Council Minutes

A.E. Southward, 27/2/229 requesting permission to construct an approach to his property in La Corniche Estate, Bayview.: permission granted, subject to Engineer's supervision 2 36, Dr. H. Terrey, 27/2/229 requesting construction of approach to his property at Bayview: referred to the Engineer. 06/03/1922 Warringah Council Minutes

La Corniche 60 P, S. Nott & Son., 9/6/22, submitting proposal for drainage - 1jEstate. Ea sent through.Lots 4/5, La Corniche Estate, Bayview. atittc.rncJ 7, Lbson & Cowlishaw1 16/6/22 27/06/1922 Warringah Council Minutes

3. Resolved that the plan of the "La Corniche" Estate be approved, and the seal of the Council affixed, 24/07/1922 Warringah Council Minutes

20. P. Sydney Nott & Son. 14/8/24, submitting plan of 4:4. The subdivision of Lots 3-4, Rainaud's La Corniche Estate, Bayview. 4 Resolved that the plan be approved.

01/09/1924 Warringah Council Minutes

By C. Austin, seconded by Cr. Hughes - That £20 be voted for gravelling the short section in Darley Street from near Cr. Darley St. Austin's residence to the Bayview golf links, the work, however, not to be commenced until the proposed Golf House is finished. By Cr: Austin Tna: the Engineer furnish an estimate for. Allen Stree travelling, or otherwise improving, about 3 chains of Allen Street from the top of the hill nearthe Golf Clubhouse down to Mr. Hill's place. By Cr, Austin - That the Overseer hare a look at the small drain' near La Corniche which is covered with grass, and consequently dangerous to pedestrians, and give necessary attention to it. 30/01/1933 Warringah Council Minutes

TENDERS are invited for the following Works:— CONSTRUCTION of ROADS, **La Corniche**, **BAY-VIEW**, **PITTWATER**. Advertising. (1920, October 20). *The Sydney Morning Herald*(NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 9. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article16871279

BAYVIEW, PITTWATER.
PITTWATER.

AUCTION SALE ON THE GROUND, SATURDAY, 16th JANUARY, AT 2.30 T.M. This well-known Estate, situated between BAYVIEW and CHURCH; P,OINT, with only the Road between it and the waters of PICTURESQUE **PITTWATER**, PICTURESQUE **PITTWATER**, has been Subdivided into 26 LIBERAL LOTS, all having EASTERLY ASPECT.

On three' of the lots are Cottages.

La Corniche, a roomy Bungalow, with spacious verandahs, 4 rooms, and offices. Killarney, containing 2 rooms, kitchen, bathroom, etc. And A small Cottage, on Lot 2, with two rooms and verandah. -

RAINE AND HORNE 70 PITT STREET, AUCTIONEERS. Advertising. (1921, January 5). *The Sydney Morning Herald*(NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 14. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article28089810

REAL ESTATE AUCTION SALES.

PITTWATER.PITTWATER.PITTWATER.

ESTATE OP LA- CORNICHE. ESTATE OF LA CORNICHE.

AUCTION SALE, ON THE GROUND, AUCTION SALE, ON THE GROUND.

AUCTION SALE. ON'THE GROUND,-.:.

SATURDAY NEXT, at 2.30.

SATURDAY NEXT, at 2.30.

SATURDAY NEXT, at 2.30). -

This picturesque subdivision Is situated, between BAYVIEW and CHURCH POINT, and/comprises -26 BEAUTIFUL LOTS.

and three Cottages.

KILLARNEY. . 'LA CORNICHE. ' and another. .

A frequent Motor Bus Service connects with all Trams from Manly at Narrabeen. "'

TORRENS TITLE. EASY TERMS. One-tenth Deposit. Balance by 13 quarterly payments. Interest at 6 per cent.

RAINE AND HORNE 70 PITT-STREET. AUCTIONEERS. Advertising. (1921, January 8). *The Sydney Morning Herald*(NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 17. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article28090155

Messrs. Raine and Horne, in addition to the sale already mentioned of the former office of the London Batik of Australia, report the following:-Several lots, **La Corniche** Estate, **Bay View**, at auction, £718; REAL ESTATE. (1921, January 22). *The Sydney Morning Herald* (NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 9. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article16884949

The allen Family- Dangars visit in 1909; seems to be run by Dangars soon after then; check Family album.

December 21. 1924, at Katoomba. **Henri**, adored husband of Madame Rainaud, aged 61 years. R I.P.

RAINAUD-December 24. at Katoomba, Henri, late of La Coniche, Bayview, Pittwater, life-long friend of Wilfred and Lilian ROSS and Marie Lloyd. R.I.P. Family Notices. (1924, December 25). *The Sydney Morning Herald* (NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 4. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article16194091

You searched **marriages** for the Groom's name **henri** and Bride's name **hedwig** in the years **1880** to **1924**

1 - 1 of 1 matches found

Click on a column heading to sort the column alphabetically.

< Previous | Start | 1 | End | Next >

Registration Number	Groom's Surname	Groom's Given Name(s)	Bride's Last Name at Time of Marriage	Bride's Given Name(s)	<u>District</u> *	Purchase Certificate
5501/1895	RAINAUD	HENRI P	FOSSEK	HEDWIG	RANDWICK	Buy Now

You searched **deaths** for the last name **Rainaud** in the years **1900** to **1981 1 - 2** of **2** matches found

Registration Number	Last Name	Given Name(s)	Father's Given Name(s)	Mother's Given Name(s)	<u>District</u>	Purchase Certificate
29223/1948	RAINAUD	HEDWIG	94 YRS	MANLY	MANLY	Buy Now
2707/1925	RAINAUD	HENRI	HENRI	MARIE	KATOOMBA	Buy Now

Pittwater -Removal after purchase of the old La Corniche at **Bay View Pittwater** a weatherboard cottage of seven rooms Mr J D Ryan 15 Castlereagh street. CONTRACTS. (1929, December 24). *The Sydney Morning Herald* (NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 6. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article16612878

BAYVIEW-CHURCH POINT.-10 Building

Allot ments, LA CORNICHE ESTATE; also Lot of about 13 acres. Lots fronting BAKERS-ROAD and CORNICHE ROAD. Advertising. (1937, January 28). *The Sydney Morning Herald*(NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 17. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article27989008

By Order of the PUBLIC TRUSTEE, Estate of M. O'Callaghan, Deceased.

BAY VIEW-CHURCH POINT, 'Off BAY VIEW-ROAD. LA CORNICHE ESTATE.

Suitable for WEEK-END HOMES.

LOT 7. BAKER'S-ROAD. 47ft 61n by 153ft.

LOT 8. **CORNICHE**-ROAD, Irregular shape.

LOTS 9 to 12. **CORNICHE**-ROAD, each about 50ft frontage, with liberal depths.

LOT 22, CORNICHE-ROAD, with frontage of about 40ft lOln, and having an area of about 13 1/4 acres.

TORRENS TITLE. PLAN may be Inspected at Auctioneers' Offices. 'RAINE and HORNE, LTD. will offer the above at PUBLIO AUCTION, In THEROOMS 70 PITT-STREET, on THURSDAY 28thJANUARY. 1937. at 11 a.m. Advertising. (1937, January 20). The Sydney Morning Herald(NSW: 1842 - 1954), p. 20. Retrieved from http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article17294759